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21 July, 2022 
 

STAGE 3 (YEAR 5 & 6) 2022 SPORT AND RECREATION CAMP   
FINAL PAYMENT AND INFORMATION 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

Our trip to Sydney Academy of Sport, Narrabeen is fast approaching!  

Date: Monday September 5 – Wednesday September 7 (Term 3 Week 8)      
3 Days/2 Nights. 

Venue:        Sydney Academy of Sport, Narrabeen 

Final Payment:   $220.00 ($145.00 camp and $75.00 food component, inclusive of 
$6.81gst) - included and payable on the Term 3 account 

 
Final Payment 
This is the final instalment for this event; please ensure full payment has been made to ensure your 
child can attend. 
Payment of $220.00 is due to the School Administration Office no later than Friday 5 August, 
2022.  Payment can be made via the ‘POP, Parent Online Payment portal’ (link on the school 
website), cash or cheque at the School Administration Office. NO credit card facilities are available. 
 
Registration  
We are getting closer to our camp date and are now ready to begin the registration process if you 
have not done so already. 
 

• All children under 18 years of age must be registered by a parent or guardian who is 
over 18 years of age. 
 

• All participants attending must complete the online registration as soon as 
possible (registrations will close on 15/08/22). Please follow the link below to complete the 
registration. (Please note: you may need to sign up to complete the registration) 

 
https://officeofsport.ungerboeck.com/prod/emc00/register.aspx?eid=OURsY3FSM1cvZUpTNWpY
VXh6TFE1QT090 
 
Changes to Linen/Pillows 

• Please be advised that students must bring their own linen (sleeping bag or doona and two 
single flat sheets) and pillows to camp as they have been removed from current service 
offerings to ensure the highest possible hygiene standards. (Luggage should be limited to 
one bag equivalent in size to airline ‘carry on’ luggage with maximum weight of 10kg and a 
separate sleeping bag, plus a small backpack per child). 

 
Parent/Guardian Information Pack   
Follow the link below for information in regard to health and safety, what to pack and camp life. 
https://sport.nsw.gov.au/facilities/schools/parent  
 
COVID guidelines overleaf 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fofficeofsport.ungerboeck.com%2Fprod%2Femc00%2Fregister.aspx%3Feid%3DOURsY3FSM1cvZUpTNWpYVXh6TFE1QT090&data=05%7C01%7CJULIE.SELWOOD%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cbf8a60cd00fc432608c108da5b2c6be5%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637922543601696035%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HJKILCQaAP4IsFolLP9OcVml8234n9m0fjtC%2B9T1%2Fqs%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fofficeofsport.ungerboeck.com%2Fprod%2Femc00%2Fregister.aspx%3Feid%3DOURsY3FSM1cvZUpTNWpYVXh6TFE1QT090&data=05%7C01%7CJULIE.SELWOOD%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cbf8a60cd00fc432608c108da5b2c6be5%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637922543601696035%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HJKILCQaAP4IsFolLP9OcVml8234n9m0fjtC%2B9T1%2Fqs%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsport.nsw.gov.au%2Ffacilities%2Fschools%2Fparent&data=05%7C01%7CJULIE.SELWOOD%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cbf8a60cd00fc432608c108da5b2c6be5%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637922543601696035%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0i0LquqMgD1ePVpnV3opgzQlbNLBPX0gBoj6glyGSjY%3D&reserved=0


 
COVID guidelines 
In line with current guidelines, we are implementing the following protocols: 
 

• All students and staff are asked to do a Rapid Antigen Test on the Sunday night prior to camp 
and receive a negative result in order to attend. If positive, please email the school. 
 

• Students and staff who have cold and flu like symptoms are unable to attend. 
 

• Students and staff who are close contacts to positive cases are not permitted to attend 
overnight activities. 

 
• Students who develop symptoms whilst on camp will be issued a Rapid Antigen Test and 

isolated. Parents must collect any symptomatic students from the camp within a reasonable 
time from notification. Please be aware that it is a 1-hour drive to Narrabeen. All parents must 
have a plan in place if requested. 
 

• Students are required to wear a mask on the bus. 
 
When providing permission for your child to attend the camp you are agreeing to the above 
conditions and any additional protocols put in place by the NSW Department of Education or NSW 
Health Department at the time of the camp. 
 
 
Mr Vella              Ms Welsh       
Camp Coordinator                                   Principal 
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